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From: Lisa Stillerman <lIstillerman@verizon.net>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 6:29 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Reduction of Forex Leverage

Dear Secretary:

If the forex leverage is reduced to 10 to 1 from 100 to 1 we will be
put out of business.

Unemployment is high enough in this country without adding people like
me to the roles.

Thank you for your understanding.
Sincerely,
Gary M. Lieberman

LIsa Stillerman



